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Development Bid Ref. B0944, Inchgarth Road

| request that the land at Inchgarth Road should be included in the Local Development Plan for the following reasons: | support the the Planning Application Ref.
181224/PPP as it appears to solve several problems with the current situation and road configuration. The site for this development is an unkempt mess in an
otherwise attractive area. The existing through roads between the North Deeside Road and Inchgarth Road are clearly dangerous and have the potential for
exacerbating traffic flows, particularly on the "North Deeside Road. There is also a demand particularly in this area for smaller retirement dwellings and affordable
housing. It would vastly improve this unused site.
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